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Update - Parking on Cefn Bryn 

The Gower AONB Team Leader provided a verbal report at the 30 November 2020 

meeting and was asked to provide an update report at the next meeting.  

The scope of works agreed with the landowner, Cefn Bryn commoners, Natural 

Resources for Wales (NRW) and Swansea Council Highways comprises: 

 Roadside bunding 

 An area for road vehicle pull-in;  a crescent-shaped arrangement of boulders on 

the common, centred around the two points where vehicles have typically 

left/entered the highway; this will allow vehicles to park up to 15 yards off the 

highway; and 

 a Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) creating a clearway along the road from Cilibion 

to Reynoldston 

Council received formal SSSI assent for the works from NRW on 29 January 2021.  

The physical works started 3 February and were completed before the end of 

February.  The TRO process is in hand, and – if there are no objections – should be 

in place later this spring. 
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